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Branch Meetings and all Activities have all been CANCELLED until further notice 
due to COVID-19.

President/social secretary report (Jills Jottings)

Hello everyone,
The National Seniors Australia has been in constant contact by email and then by phone so will keep you in the loop via 
Doug if anything is pertinent to members.
They have wanted to know if we are all OK.
I may need  to have an extension  AGM date requested as even when we might open again I imagine facilities would 
need to be cleaned thoroughly and isolation organised so there could be some time needed for preparation of the Centre 
for use and then to advertise for AGM and reorganise speakers etc.
Meanwhile, Have a Happy Mother’s Day y🍷🌻

Some quotations (for Mother’s Day):

Somewhere on this globe, every ten seconds, there is a woman giving birth to a child.
She must be found and stopped.
- Sam Levenson.

Mother - that was the bank where we deposited all our hurts and worries.
- T De Witt Talmage

Cheerio from Jill

I hope you are all well and stay well and see you when this is all over.

From Doug the Newsletter writer

Committee Members 2019/20

President Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Vice President Ngareta Cook 5973 6660 ngaretacook@yahoo.com.au

Secretary Doug Hamilton 5974 2976 douglas.hamilton6@bigpond.com

Assistant Secretary Val de Lange 0438 137 183 valdelange@yahoo.com

Treasurer Ray Joppich 0438 321 764 ray97dawn@gmail.com 

Guest Speakers Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Committee Member Angela Grivas 0421 010 544 angelagrivas29@gmail.com

Branch Contact Details

President Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Frankston Branch of National Seniors  -  No Events
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